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Thru the Lens: A REBNY Perspective "at the B'nai B'rith Real
Estate monthly luncheon meeting
April 22, 2013 - Front Section

Michael Slattery, senior vice president for Research, Real Estate Board of New York (REBNY)
discussed "Midtown East Rezoning Proposala€’A REBNY Perspective " at the B'nai B'rith Real
Estate monthly luncheon meeting at the Cornell Club.

Shown (from left) are: Harry Zlokower, Zlokower Company Public Relations, Phyllis Weisberg,
Montgomery McCracken Walker & Rhoads, Gerald Morganstern, Hofheimer Gartlir & Gross, Jeff
Mitzner, First American Title Insurance Company, Michael Slattery, Lydia Sklar, Sklar Realty Group;
Robert Shapiro, Newmark Grubb Knight Frank; Misha Haghani, Paramont Realty USA; and Stuart
Eisenberg, BDO.

New York Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540



